
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Excalibur Primary School 

9th December 2024       Pre-school Weekly Newsletter  Term: Autumn 2   Week: six 

  EYFS Nativity 

This week, we have been busy practicing our Nativity songs and preparing for our concert.  The 

children were so excited to change into their outfits and perform for their adults.  They remembered 

our songs and actions so well.  What super stars! 

We hope you got to see it and don’t worry if your little one was teary.  It is natural for them to feel 

over whelmed and a bit emotional.  This first experience will help prepare them for a role, as part of 

the Reception class. 

 

 

Have a fabulous weekend! 

Mrs Cheadle, Miss Dugmore, Miss Scott-Jones, 

Miss Bebbington and Miss Jones 

 

Reminders… 

Monday 16th December – Elf Run 

The pre-school children will take part in the sponsored ‘Elf Run’ 

in the afternoon.   All children attending will be included in the 

‘Elf run’ whether or not they have raised sponsor money.  It is 

usually a fun event! 

Tuesday 17th December – EYFS Party  

The EYFS party will involve Reception and Pre-school children.  

In the afternoon, we will meet the Reception children in the hall 

for party games and disco dancing.  We will then have a small 

tea party.  I am sure we will have a great time!  Remember 

that the children can come into school wearing their party 

outfit on this day.  All clothing and footwear should be suitable 

for outdoor play as usual. 

Friday 20th December – Pre-school Pyjama Day 

The pre-schoolers are invited to wear their pyjamas to school.  

See separate letter for more details. 

 

 

Christmas cards

 

We now have our post box in 

the classroom so if your pre-

school child wants to send 

cards to their pre-school 

friends, they can bring them 

in.  See Seesaw post for the 

children’s names. 

 

  Christmas activities   

This week, we have been busy making Christmas cards, party hats, decorations and enjoying some 

Christmas songs like the ‘Dancing Christmas Tree’ and ‘Jingle Bells’ .  We will continue of Christmas 

crafts next week and have a busy last week planned. 

                                                                                                         

 

 

 


